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This bill is not at all helpful for license holders who may wish to sell their licenses 

beyond January 1, 2025. 

It would be more in line with the reality of the larger clusters of licenses being in 

Southern Oregon  to make a statewide assessment and to  just extend the 

moratorium on new license applications for 2-3 years- or better yet -forever 


